LEGAL NOTICE


[bookmark: _GoBack]
NOTICE
OF
BUDGET HEARING

REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT #10
Towns of Burlington and Harwinton


A Public Hearing for the purpose of presenting the proposed 2020/2021 Regional School District #10 budget will be held on Monday, March 23, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. in the Lewis S. Mills Auditorium, 26 Lyon Road, Burlington, CT.  Any person may recommend the inclusion or deletion of expenditures at such time.



